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Press Release 

 

 

ATLANTIA SpA RESPONDS TO RUMOURS 

 

Rome, 29 October 2014 – In response to the article published today by Il Sole 24 Ore regarding 

the engagement of Goldman Sachs as adviser for the sale of a minority stake in Aeroporti di Roma, 

Atlantia clarifies that no mandate has been granted to Goldman Sachs and no decision has been 

taken in relation to any such potential transaction.  

 

 

 

 


